
Meeting Notice 
 
The Niagara Power Coalition, Inc. will be holding its Annual Meeting, followed by a 
meeting of the Host Community Standing Committee, via teleconference on Tuesday, 
March 24, 2020 commencing at 1:00 p.m.  If you wish to participate in this teleconference, 
please call Mary Melloni at 716-260-7554 and she will provide you with call-in 
instructions.   
 


